
Summer’s
Stay & Pray Dates*

*some dates may change in Summer 2 due
to seasonal events such as Sports Day.

All sessions will take place at 3pm:
EYFS: Wed 10th July

Class 2: Wed 26th June
Class 3: Wed 12th June
Class 5: Wed 19th June

Class 5/6: Wed 5th June
Class 6: Wed 3rd July

Tesco Tokens

Thank you to everyone
who helped with the blue
tokens appeal at St
Stephens’ Tesco. As a
result of this, they have
awarded us a £500 to go
towards our garden area
later in the summer term.
Thank you again.
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Walk To School Week
Next week is Walk to School
week. Day 1 is The Magic of
Nature, Day 2 is The Magic of
Movement, Day 3 The Magic of
Happiness, Day 4 The Magic of
Friendship and Day 5 The
Magic of Community. Walking
to school provides an
opportunity for exercise and
the imagination to run wild.
Find out more:
https://www.livingstreets.org.u
k/walk-to-school/primary-
schools/walk-to-school-
week/

Year 2 Trip to Park
Well done to Year 2 for a lovely
afternoon at the park, a just
reward for all of your hard
work on your SATs.

After School Clubs

All clubs will continue and the
last week will be wb 1st July.

Dates for wb 20th

23rd: Triathlon at Hymers
24th: School ends for Half Term holidays 3:30pm

KS2 SATs
A massive well done to all of our
Year 6s for completing their SATs.
They showed great determination
to complete all tests to the best of
their ability. We look forward to
seeing all of our Year 6s engaging
in a range of activities after half
term as they continue to develop
and prepare for the next step in
their learning journey to secondary
school

Summer Disco
We have booked the DJ for 13th
June. This is always an exciting
evening and as always we would
appreciate any volunteers to assist
on the night. If you feel like you
would be able to help, please do
contact our office team.

Ten Ten - Life to The Full
After half term, our PSHE lessons
will focus on RSE. We use Ten
Ten as our scheme. Below you
will find information on content
as well as a parent log in which
will allow you to look through an
online portal at the year group
specific content. If you have any
concerns, please ask to speak to
your class teacher or any
member of our senior leadership
team. Mr Shaw will also be
based at our school until the
end of the summer term.






